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The International Mobility Office offers students a variety of options to study abroad during

their studies at Seneca.

Brianna Rae and Halie Sproul, students from Seneca’s Veterinary Technician diploma

program are preparing for a two-week study abroad program at the Universidad de

Especialidades Espíritu Santo in Ecuador. During the program, students will visit animal

rescue centres, attend guest lectures and more. The program is led by Kirsti Clarida, Program

Co-ordinator, Veterinary Technician diploma program.

Watch Ms. Rae and Ms. Sproul talk about their upcoming study abroad experience. 

Check out upcoming study abroad opportunities. 

To learn more, visit the  space, email senecaabroad@senecacollege.ca or attend an

upcoming information session. 

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/195/seneca-abroad/videos
https://www.senecacollege.ca/student-services-and-support/student-life/global-opportunities/faculty-led-program-abroad.html
mailto:senecaabroad@senecacollege.ca
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/195/-senecaabroad/calendar

